We'd like your views
on future development
in South Norfolk’s villages

Between 7 June and 2 August, South Norfolk Council is
consulting on a draft of its Village Clusters Housing Allocations
Plan (VCHAP). This is a new Local Plan document that will
allocate sites for housing growth in smaller villages

across South Norfolk.

To ensure the ongoing vitality of South You can view and comment on sites
Norfolk's villages it is important that that have currently been identified
appropriate opportunities for sustainable as Preferred Options, as well as
development continue to be found. those that have not been selected
These villages have been grouped into as preferred. Anyone wishing to put
48 different clusters and our ambition is forward alternative areas of land for

to distribute sites for growth across as consideration will also be able to do so
many of the clusters as possible. as part of this consultation.

To find out more and comment, please visit

south-norfolk.gov.uk/vchap
where you can also attend our virtual exhibition.

Any comments made on the draft Plan will be taken into consideration when
we produce the final version, which is expected to be published in early 2022.
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